
Dear Parents, 

This note is to inform you about upcoming SEE (Safeguarding Environment Education) 

Training Sessions. This training is required to volunteer at any SMSA function/event, such as 

field trips or helping out in the classroom.  The next training sessions closest to Fond du Lac 

are: 

 

Monday, September 10th 

6:30-9:30 PM 

Safe Environment Education – St. Matthew  

St. Matthew  419 Mill Street Cafeteria 

Campbellsport, WI 53010 

OR 

Wednesday, September 12th 

6:30 PM – 9:30 PM 

Safe Environment Education – Shepherd of the Hills, Eden 

Shepherd of the Hills W1562 County Road B School Cafeteria 

Eden, WI 53019 

OR 

 

*There are other dates and times available throughout the month of September at different 

locations.  

 

To see the complete list, please visit www.archmil.org website: News and Events tab, click 

Events. Scroll down and there will be a calendar (called: Find an Event) on the left. Below the 

calendar, you can type in Name: Safe Environment Education for a list of dates for the SEE 

training.  

Link: http://www.archmil.org/offices/safeguarding/Safeguarding-Events.htm  

 

Please let us know if you have any questions! 

http://www.archmil.org/offices/safeguarding/Safeguarding-Events.htm

